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FEAST DAYS: 
Friday 21st  St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
Saturday 22nd St. John Fisher and St. Thomas More. 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY We are looking for  
volunteers to help with the children’s liturgy in  
All Saints’ Church at the 10 30 am Mass on  
Sunday. If you are able to help, please speak 
 to Fr Doyle after Mass.  
WELLSPRING REPORT 
Following our third Parish Wellspring meeting  last week we  
established three working groups to look at the areas of Liturgy, 
Adult Education and Poverty Relief in the life of the parish. 
In Poverty Relief we set as our goals the  
establishment of the St Vincent De Paul in St Stephen’s,  
the study of the Church’s social teaching on getting to the  
root of the causes of poverty, outreach to those who may  
not ordinarily access assistance, a form of advocacy to  
help access to benefits and advice and engagement  
with the parish to garner the help and advice of  
parishioners with professional skills and experience 
in this area. Liturgy: examination of the liturgical strengths 
and areas of growth in the five Sunday Masses  
in the parish, advise leaflet for the bereaved, Masses for  
the sick and the sacrament of anointing, the establishment 
of the Children’s Liturgy in All Saints'.  
Adult Education helping us to growth in faith  
spiritually and intellectually; opening the RCIA  
programme to parishioners, looking at Church’s  
Seasons of Advent and Lent for spiritual and  
catechetical engagement, a Mass for the Sick with  
anointing and veneration of the relics of St Pio,  
setting up Padre Pio prayer group, study day on  
New Lectionary.   
Many thanks to all those who attended the meeting  
and joined the 3 Working Groups. I am grateful for your 
 assistance. Fr Doyle 
KIDS FREE DISCO, TOMORROW, Monday   
17th June, 7-8 p,m,  All Saints’ church hall, funky pop,  
kids get a wee sweet treat, Bar open for refreshment  
for adults. Raffles available. 
FATHER’S DAY RAFFLE WINNER:        
Bernie McGroarty.  
Happy Father’s Day to all fathers. 

CLEANERS required  to help clean the 
church  on Wednesday mornings after Mass. Can you 
spare some time to help? If so, please come along, or  
contact the Parish  Mobile: 07707 14999 or message our 
Facebook  page. 

 
ST. MARGARET PILGRIMAGE, Dunfermline 
Sunday  23 June. Detail on the Latest  News section of our 
 website. 
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BISHOPS’ OF SCOTLAND DAY FOR LIFE:   
Today the Catholic Church in Great Britain and Ireland 
marks our annual Day for Life, established  by Pope Saint 
John Paul II to recognise the value of human life at every 
stage and condition, and to draw attention to the seriousness 
of abortion and euthanasia and other aspects of human life 
deserving our consideration.  In recent years our Day for Life 
Collection has helped fund our traditional pro-life  
organisations as well as supporting survivors of sexual abuse 
and those with addictions and caring for refugees and  
asylum seekers.  This year’s theme, The Lord is My  
Shepherd, focuses on Compassion and Hope at the End  
of life against current efforts to legalise assisted euthanasia. 
To read the Bishops’ Message and moving testimony of a 
hospital chaplain please see   
( https://www.cbcew.org.uk/day-for-life/  
 

PETER’S PENCE: On Sunday 30th June , the feast 
of  St. Peter and Paul, there will be a collection for  
Peter’s Pence.  The Peter’s Pence collection is a gesture 
of solidarity through which every member of the faithful 
can  participate in the activity of the Pope as Pastor of  

the universal Church. 
“The faithful’s offerings to the Holy Father through the 
 Peter’s Pence Collection are destined to Church needs,  
to humanitarian initiatives and social promotion  
projects, as well as to the support of the Holy See.” 
 
LOURDES HOSPITALITÉ  DAY AT  
CARFIN GROTTO: 30th June, Mass at 3.00 p.m 
BEING CATHOLIC TV is now live on Freeview, accessible to  
everyone on channel 293. This new platform aims to bring  
enriching and faith-based programming directly to 18 million 
homes across the UK. Being Catholic TV offers a variety of  
programs designed to inspire, educate, and entertain. Whether 
you're seeking spiritual guidance, religious education, or uplifting 
content, you'll find it here, available to everyone free of charge. 
Our mission is to reach out particularly to the housebound,          
the elderly, and those in care homes, providing them with a source 
of comfort, community, and connection to their faith.  
How to watch on Freeview:  All standard TVs now come 
with Freeview. To access you simply have to have an aerial and be 
connected to the internet. 
 
Primary school retreat leaders  We are looking for people to 
help with delivering our primary school retreat programme within 
the Diocese of Motherwell. Perhaps you’re a retired or student  
teacher, or have a passion for sharing your faith with the young 
people in our Diocese? Please contact Stephanie McCrossan our 
school retreat leader on stephanie@rcdom.org.uk to put your name 
forward or to find out more. 
  
  

All Saints 
Monday  7.30 p.m.    Mass      Saturday 4.30 p.m.    Vigil Mass 
Wednesday   9.30 a.m.    Mass      Sunday  9.00 a.m.     Ukrainian Mass 
Friday  9.30 a.m.    Mass      Sunday 10.30 a.m.  Mass 
          Sunday            5.30 p.m.   Mass   
                  St. Stephen’s 
Tuesday   10.00 a.m.   Mass     Saturday          5.30 p.m.    Vigil Mass 
Wednesday   10.00 a.m.   Mass     Sunday 12.15 p.m.   Mass  
Thursday  10.00 a.m.   Mass      
        Confessions 
Monday 7.00 p.m. and Saturday at 4.00 pm. All Saints  Saturday after Vigil Mass in St. Stephen’s. 


